
64-STP-EJE 
RETYPED FROM ORIGINAL 

Faribault State School and Hospital 

10-28-64 
M. K. Krafve, Asst. Superintendent 

E. J. Engberg, M.D., Superintendent 

Speech therapy program 

At our Executive Committee meeting yesterday it was learned that no arrangements could 
be made immediately for speech therapy from the public schools as money is not 
immediately available. However, we should determine whether this service could be 
rendered by the Faribault Public Schools and if so, the details, so that they could consider 
making this arrangement until a speech therapist becomes available on a more permanent 
basis than at present. Shall appreciate it if you will keep this as an active item for 
consideration until Miss Mullen's program is terminated. 

/ad 

cc: Dr. Bartman 
Dr. Norval 
Mr. Knack 
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